
MBALE ADVENTURES # 16 

 

The view on the street where we live! 

 

Dear Family and Friends,                                                             July 6, 2025 

Have you ever been on an airplane flight that instead of directly landing, had to circle around 

the field until some issue on the ground got resolved? That is how we have felt most of 2025. 

We were anxious to get on the ground and continue our work in Mbale, Uganda. But God was 

working His plan perfectly. He has been busy laying a new foundation here and we have been 

busy ministering via “zoom and WhatsApp” to several pastors and CBIT students in Mbale. 

We are so excited to share much good news with you. First, we have been seeking a different 

sending agency that is more active in Uganda. We want to share that we were accepted by 

Tentmakers Bible Mission (TBM) as missionaries under their umbrella, so we are moving from 

Reliant to Tentmakers Bible Mission.  TBM is better aligned with our philosophy and what we 

feel God is asking us to do in Uganda. We attended their candidate school May 5-8 earlier this 

year and learned on May 8th that we had been accepted. We were very thrilled with the 

philosophies they shared during our time with them. They celebrated 40 years in missions with 

a big dinner, taught several helpful classes and shared their thoughts and experiences with us 

throughout the week. Check out our new page here: 

Gregg and Sherrie Brown – Tentmakers Bible Mission 

We want to assure you that for those who have supported us through this long (feels too long) 

time in the U.S.A. over this last year, that the money you donate goes into an account set up 

https://tentmakersbiblemission.org/?tbm_missionaries=gregg-and-sherrie-brown


specifically for Uganda. It is not co-mingled with our personal finances in any way. The money 

that comes to us through donations is separate and used only when we are in Uganda.  

Our other good news is that Sherrie’s health is improving. The new doctor Sherrie began with in 

March told us at the June 24th appointment that after our next appointment on August 11, we 

can head to Uganda. We plan to leave just after Labor Day. We appreciate your prayers that all 

the details will work out for us to leave. We look forward to returning to teaching pastors in the 

village. Please know that our relationships with many of the pastors have continued throughout 

our time while here in the States. We have continued to teach and mentor through WhatsApp 

over this year. We greatly look forward to resuming our teaching of the Bible IN PERSON!  

It is very important to us that you know and believe that without the Lord using you, this work 

could not and would not go on! We can feel your prayers when we are there. We sense your 

thoughts for us. Without knowing that you are supporting us in prayer and encouragement, our 

life in Uganda would be very lonely. Thank you for joining us in serving the Lord in Uganda.   

Serving with you in Uganda, 

Gregg and Sherrie 

 

 

 

All our students in the villages! 

 


